From: David Brown

To: City Clerk
Subject: Fire Station
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 11:18:47 AM

David and I have live in Atkins for over 20 years. We are all for a fire station but not at a 6+
million dollar cost. There is too much waste built into this build. It should be build on the
green space that is there, we should not have to pay over a million dollars to tear up the
parking lot and re-pour a new one. Besides an office or two on the main floor. Why can't the
rest of the wants be build over the area where the trucks are. Cheaper to go up and then out.
It's nice to drive through, but most stations still back in. To many wants, and not needs.

Thanks
David and Darcy Brown
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